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Date:  10 September 2015 
 
Dear Erika Krohn, 
 
The Anaheim Hills Rotary Club is pleased to announce that we will again be providing funding 
for programs at your schools under the auspices of our Aid for Educational Supplies Project.  
This is the third year of this project.  Last year we provided funding for ten projects that 
otherwise might not have been funded.   
 
Our Board has approved funding for the project.  In addition, we have been able to secure a 
matching grant from Rotary International and District #5320. 
 
Following is a brief outline of the project details, the application process, and the timeline 
associated with the project. 
 
Our project is called Aid for Educational Supplies.  The objective of the project is to provide 
funding for programs where funding is currently not available.  We want to encourage our 
educational professionals and support their efforts with this project.  We hope this funding 
will help your faculty undertake enrichment programs that they might not have been able to do 
without this financial assistance.  The maximum award is $500 per program.  However, if one 
of your faculty has a “knock it out of the park idea” that will impact the entire school we 
should at least discuss it.  
 
Attached is the Application for Funding.  We have tried to keep it straightforward.  If any of 
your faculty has any questions, they should contact the Rotarian responsible for your school.  
The contact names will be sent under separate correspondence. 
 
There is one important difference between this project and other Rotary projects that you 
might have previously participated in.  One of the conditions of the matching grant that we 
received is that we (AHRC) must purchase the supplies/materials for each winning program.  
We have tried to streamline this project to minimize the effort on the part of your faculty.  We 
will assign one AHRC member to each school and they will serve as the liaison with your 
faculty member for all aspects of the project.  The timeline is: 

 
Applications due by Friday, 23 October 2015 

Judging of Applications completed by Friday, 6 November 2015 
Awarding of Program Funding immediately following judging of the applications. 

Target date for completion of the program 18 December 2015. 
 

We look forward to working with you on this project. 
Scott Day – Project Chair 

 


